
2020* 

PHOTO ID IS NOT REQUIRED IN ANY ELECTION IN 2019 

VOTERS WILL BE 
ASKED TO SHOW 
PHOTO ID  

 

THE COLUMBUS COUNTY BOARD OF 
ELECTIONS WILL BE HOSTING TWO 

PHOTO ID SYMPOSIUMS ON 
THURSDAY AUGUST 29, 2019  AT 

1:00 P.M. AND 6:00 P.M. 
 

THE SYPOSIUMS SHALL TAKE PLACE 
IN THE COMMISSIONERS CHAMBERS 

AT THE DEMPSEY B. HERRING 
BUILDING LOCATED AT  

112 W SMITH ST. IN WHITEVILLE, 
NORTH CAROLNA 


